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Mardi Gras shows contempt for police
Action to prevent police marching in the NSW Mardi Gras demonstrates contempt for the 
constabulary, according to FamilyVoice gender spokesman David d’Lima.
 
“Advocates for the queer agenda have never seriously included respecting authority, but 
happily use the presence of police and MPs to give credibility,” David d’Lima said.
 
“The police presence is rejected when it suits the political aims of the queer movement.”
 
FamilyVoice Australia points out that police in uniform should never align themselves to 
any political cause, but also rejects the contempt for entire constabulary, following the 
laying of charges against a serving officer. 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